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DOES YOUR CHILD NEED 
SHOTS FOR SCHOOL?

HOURS: 

HOURS: 

HOURS: 

GREATER BADEN MEDICAL SERVICES

WHERE DO I TAKE MY CHILD TO GET SHOTS? WHAT DO I BRING TO THE SHOT CLINIC?

Prince George’s County Public Schools (PGCPS) students must meet Maryland state immunization 
requirements to attend school. Students who do not have all their required immunizations will not be 
allowed to attend school after September 23, 2019. For details, visit www.pgcps.org/immunizations.

WAIVER OF LIABILITY: Prince George’s County Public Schools does not endorse any of the 
private retailers, store chains or health clinics listed above. The best care for a child is with 
a regular primary care physician or pediatrician. Parents/guardians of children seen for 
immunizations at any of these private clinics should obtain a copy of immunizations to bring 
to the school nurse and should share these records with their child’s regular doctor.
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PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT

September 3-6, 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.

MARYLAND PARTNERSHIP FOR PREVENTION CLINICS


